
ONE DREAM 

Tiger Fax: 662-756-2622 

ONE TEAM 

Tiger Den: 662-756-4276 

RCES Vision: ALL students will grow at least one level in ELA and Math. 

Happy Holidays, 

 

The Christmas holiday is vastly approaching.  It is hard 

to believe it is already December.  I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank all parents for your continued 

support.  We value our partnership with you and look 

forward to a continued relationship throughout the re-

mainder of the school year. 

Shortly after we return from the holiday break, your child will receive their 2nd 

nine weeks report card.  Please discuss each grade with your child so you can 

continue to be a support as we strive for academic success.   

I wish you and your family a very happy holiday season.   

 

Latasha Carroll, Principal  

       SCCSD Mission Is….  

 Empowering staff 

 Engaging Communities  

 Educating Students 

 

*Homeroom –7:25 a.m.-7:35 a.m. 

*Breakfast close –7:25a.m. for walkers & car riders 

*Students are tardy after 7:35a.m. If your child is 

tardy, you MUST  sign your child in  

*No early pick up after 2:30p.m.!!  

No Exceptions! You may pick up BEFORE then 

but please be advised your child is missing valua-

ble instructional time. 

*Bus students dismiss at 3:10 p.m. 

*School will dismiss at 3:08 p.m. for walkers & car 

riders 



December 3rd: Staff Meting 

December 9th: School Level Spelling Bee 

December 10th: Pajama Day (Santa Visit) 

December 12th-19th: Nine Weeks Test 

December 20th: Christmas Program 

(9am High school) 

December 20th: Early Dismissal @ 1:00p.m. 

January 6th: Staff Return 

January 7th: Students Return 



The holiday season is upon us.  The next few 

weeks will be filled with many fun activities for 

our students and their families.  This time of the 

year can be demanding for students because they 

need to find a balance between holiday prepara-

tion and school work to finish the semester.  Our 

teachers, counselor, and other school staff are 

here to provide resources to support you and 

your children. The cooler weather brings antici-

pation of the holiday season right around the cor-

ner! The leaves change color, pumpkin spice lin-

gers in the air, and hot cocoa by a warm fire 

gives a sense of comfort. Before the hustle and 

bustle sets in, consider the ways in which God 

has blessed you and your family in 2019. 

 

Putting Character Education skills to Practice!  

P.E./Counseling 

Teams competed in cup stacking/relay race. The 

students had to use teamwork skills learned in 

character ed. to work together. One at a time the 

students had to run to crate get three cups, then 

run back to create structure as high as possible. 

Gross motor skills/ Fine motor skills/ Team 

building all in one!  

Our lost and found box has many sweat-

ers, jackets, and shirts in it. Please stop 

by the lost and found box to see if you 

may have a missing item in it.   

School Expectations  

Extra!Extra! Read All About It!  Library News! 

RCES has some exciting things happening in the 

library. We have implemented a new Reading Pro-

gram called myON which is a digital library on the 

internet that students can access from home. This 

digital library has over 11,000 books that are ac-

cessible to students. The books are categorized by 

reading levels and different genres. Students may 

read from a larger selection of books that interest 

them. It is recommended that students read 20 

minutes daily. Encourage your child to read daily. 

Reading is fun! 

RIF Distribution 

On December 10th our students will receive books 

from our RIF Distribution and take pictures with 

Santa.  Each student will receive books to take 

home for their reading pleasure.  

Spelling Bee 

Our RCES Spelling Bee will be held on December 

9th at 9am in the cafeteria. Parents, you are wel-

come to attend. 

Letter to Santa! 

Dear Santa, This year, please give me a fat bank account and a slim body. Please don’t mix 

those two up like you did last year. Thanks. 



NOVEMBER 

Employee of the Month 
Dr. Lutoya Earvin 

NOVEMBER  

Teacher of the Month 
Robin Powell 

KINDERGARTEN  
Student of the Month 

Gracelyn Hudnall  

1st Grade  
Student of the Month 

Madisyn Montgomery 

2nd Grade  
Student of the Month 

Ze’Novia Morgan  

5th Grade  
Student of the Month 

Emarion Hill  

4th Grade  
Student of the Month 

Ryleigh Holloway 

3th Grade  
Student of the Month 

Alek Lewis 



Ruleville Central Elementary/ 

Carolyn Johnson, Parent Liaison 


